
Dear Friend,

On Thursday, March 8 at 6:00pm we will be hosting a Women's History Month Celebration at the Abigail
 Adams Smith Auditorium, located at 417 East 61st Street (between First and York Avenues).  Please note
 that there has been a change in location.  We look forward to having you at the celebration.  If you would
 like to RSVP, please call 212-288-4607 or email SeawrightR@NYAssembly.gov.  

Sincerely,

REBECCA A. SEAWRIGHT
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